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NG’ resssserssesssece
Dear oir,
nJULLAN PRESAY

We enclose gopies of correspondence
which deals with thp case of a survey held
recently on the aboke named ship and our
report No. 60247. N

Qur report on the case is probably
under consideration at the present time and,
although we consider the proposed extension
of the limits imposed by us merits favourable
consideration, we think it advisable to await
the Committee's views before complying with
the request of the Owner's Representative.

We shall be pleased if you willput
us in a position to reply to Mr. Macdonald
Kirk's letter as soon as possible.

Yours faithfully,
The Surveyors,

per:-

The Secretary,
LONDON.
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